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NOTICE OF INTENT TO NEGOTIATE FOR AWARD 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a value of  
$26,092.40 with BCI Technologies for the provision of Citech SCADA and Wonderware combined software support renewals for 
the period March 1, 2021 through February 28, 2022.   
 
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, 
resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure Citech and Wonderware 
software support renewals from BCI Technologies without conducting a competitive solicitation process for the following 
reason(s): 

Citech software support provides ongoing SCADA automated control and upgrades for all plant operations.   
 
BCI Technologies has been an authorized licenced provider for Citech software support services in our area for over 23 
years.  
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service to 
the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than January 19, 2021 for evaluation 
and consideration.  
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